
CHRISTIAN HOLINESS ASSOCIATION 

October 7, 1986 

Dr. Frank Carver 
Point Loma Nazarene College 
San Diego, CA 92106 

Dear Dr. Carver, 

P.O. Box 100 Wilmore, Kentucky 40390 
CHA CENTER (Asbury Manor) 

South Walnut Street 
(606) 858-4091 

I wanted to inform you that I have received from Dr. Earle Wilson the information 

regarding the seminar that the Wesleyan Theological Society will be presenting 

at the 1987 Convention entitled, "Exegetical Foundations for the 'Secondness' 

of Entire Sanctification". We are excited about the coming convention and are 

anticipating a great time of encouragement and uplifting. 

The Host Committee met recently at the Hershey Convention Center and found the 

accomodations and facilities to be very pleasant and suitable for our needs. 

As the time draws nearer please remember the convention in prayer, we are praying 

that this will be the most inspirational convention ever. 

Thank you for your willingness to serve in this way. Please do not hesitate 

to contact us if you have any questions. 

His Blessings. 

Sincerely, 

B. Edgar Johnson/BB 

CHA Executive Committee 
President Rohen F. Andrews Free Methodist • Vice President le Convention Program Chairman Earle A. Wilson Wesleyan • Vice 
President Elect John A. Byers Brethren in Christ • Secretary William B. Coker, Sr. United Methodist - Asbury College • Treasurer James 
Osborne Salvation Army • Executive Director B. Edgar Johnson • MemMrs-at-Large Jerald D. Johnson Church of the Nazarene, Thomas 
H. Hermiz World Gospel Mission, George K. Millen Evangelical Church, Edward L. Mitchell Evangelical Friends • Immediate Past President 
Robert H. Kline Churches of Christ in Christian Union 


